
 
 

                 The Charter schools Educational Trust Company Number 07338707  

 

Thursday 5th October 2023 

Dear Parents and Carers, 

 

As part of our Science topic on ‘Living Things and their Habitats’, Year 4 will be visiting the Horniman 

Museum on Thursday 19th October. This will be an all-day trip, including an animal classification 

workshop for each class, an opportunity to identify animals in the Natural History Gallery, a visit to 

the Aquarium and a visit to the museum gardens. 

We will leave school at approximately 9am, and return to school in time for normal collection or after 

school clubs.  

- Your child will require a healthy, nut-free packed lunch and water bottle in a bag that they 

can carry with them to the museum. We will be taking the bus to and from the museum. Some 

children will travel from school in the minibus. 

 

- Please ensure that your child is wearing comfortable shoes and has a water proof coat.  

 

- Please note: the children do not require any spending money for the trip. 

Please note: the cost of this trip will be covered by Voluntary Contribution, already showing in your 

Parent Pay account. We thank you for your support in allowing us to give the children enriching 

experiences to support their curriculum learning.   

For this trip, we will require at least one parent/carer volunteer from each class. If you are available 

to help out for the day, please email your child’s class teacher using the contact details below.  

Yours sincerely,   

 

   Ms Gorbutt Rice   Mr Gold   Mr Mulema 

   hgorbuttrice4.210@lgflmail.org    mgold6.210@lgflmail.org   rmulema.210@lgflmail.org  
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